

2nd July 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Please find enclosed your child's end of year report. I am sure you will enjoy reading about all of the fantastic achievements your child has made this year.

Your child's attainment judgements in the report are, this year, based on where the pupil was assessed in March, before the school closure for the lockdown.

Our judgement in March assessed the grade the child was on-track to achieve by the end of the school in July if school had continued as normal.

In the autumn term when all children return we will assess each child again to see if they have been able to maintain or improve on this grade and we will inform parents about this in December.

We would like all parents/carers to tell us if they have received their child's report and to have the opportunity to comment, if they would like to. Please use the form below to email via the school office.

Thank you for all your continued support.

Yours sincerely

<u> </u>